
WATER FACT: 
 

Every day  
25,000 people 

die from disease  
related to water. 

 

Recently, the Magkie Foundation 

International, Inc. purchased 12 
chlorine producing units (CPUs) from 

SWIM. Two are reserved for medical 
clinics in Liberia, while the remaining 

ten are being distributed to people in 

remote villages in Liberia.  
 

Pastor Abraham Alexander Woto 
received CPU training and has begun 

distribution of the equipment. Pastor 
Abraham is working with pastors to 

use the CPU and chlorine to reach 

residents for Christ. People come to 
church for the chlorine and receive the 

Gospel message at the same time.  
 

Pastor Abraham rides to the end of 

the road and then has to walk an 
additional 4-6 hours to reach these 

people. Pastor Abraham said that after 
walking for 4-6 hours, even the 

clothes on his back feels heavy! 

Because there are no wells, but  

only small streams as their source  
of water, the villagers in these 

remote areas are extremely happy 
and excited to receive the CPUs, so 

they too can have clean, safe water. 

 

 
    

 
 
 
 
 

 Will you help distribute more CPUs to 
additional remote villages in Liberia? 

 

Two SWIM team members (Earl Ratcliff and Lorn Heyne) 
are hoping to travel to Liberia this summer (possibly 

June) to deliver 20 more CPUs to people in other isolated 
areas to help them have clean, safe water and share the 

love of Jesus with them. While there, Earl and Lorn will 

install an automatic injection system in the medical 
clinics water supply. 

 
The team is presently raising money for batteries and 

solar panels to go with each of the CPUs. The cost of a 

battery and solar panel together is $250. So the total 

amount needed is $5000 [20 CPUs x $250 (cost of a 
battery and solar panel) = $5000]. 

 
Will you give to SWIM to help purchase the batteries and 

solar panels that are needed? Consider how easy it is for 

you to get clean, safe water – walk up to the faucet and 
turn it on! Your contribution will make a huge difference! It 

will help people in their everyday lives – and for eternity 
because they will hear about Jesus, the Living Water! 
 
Please make your contribution today! Thank you!  

No wells…only small streams to 
collect water from… 

  

 

 

February 2021 

Sharing SWIM’s Mission with Students in India 
In India, students were excited to learn more about SWIM’s mission of safe, clean water, along with 
discipleship training. One team member commented how these are future generations learning about 
Jesus and safe water which they can follow and share with the next generation! 

                



Pumping By Hand at an Outdoor Pump 
 
For most homes in the United 
States, getting a drink of water is 
as simple as turning on a faucet 
which is indoors. In Malawi, 
pumping by hand at an outdoor 
well is required.  
 

 
 

 

Since safe, clean water is not 
readily available, SWIM teams 
have been distributing chlorine 
producing units (CPUs) to 
community members so they   
can purify the water, wash     
their hands, and disinfect their 
households. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A group of girls in Malawi got together 

and made chlorine to distribute around 
the villages so that people could 

disinfect their hands and water   
during this hard and difficult time      

of COVID-19. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please make your contribution today!  
 

 Mail a check to: SWIM, PO Box 227,          
New Sharon, IA  50207 
  

 Online: http://swimforhim.org/donations/  
 

We appreciate your support!  Thank you! 
 

 

 
Safe Water International Ministries (SWIM) is a nonprofit 

501(c)3 ministry. Your gift is tax deductible. 

 

As a ministry, it is SWIM’s desire to make the CPUs 
available to as many people as possible. Your 
donation helps SWIM share the Gospel while 
creating safe water.  
  
Your contribution today can help purchase the 
batteries and solar panels needed to go with the 
CPUs. 
 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Girls 
Getting  
It Done! 
 

Your Contributions ARE Making a Difference! 
 

The following email was recently received by Juma, a SWIM team member in Uganda. 
 

Hello greetings to you! 
 

The Lord has given us another opportunity to share the Gospel. I have been able to get ten pieces of solar 

panels and batteries and solar charger controls. We now have another opportunity to reach out to ten more 
communities with CPUs. 
 

I am also happy that the churches planted through sharing chlorine in the communities are all doing well. 

They survived during the lockdown and they are healthy. 
 

Thank you so much for supporting the body of Christ here. 
 

Have a blessed day,  
Juma  

 
 

http://swimforhim.org/donations/

